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The next Waukegan/North Shore Chapter meeting for 2024 will be on 
Friday May 10, 2024 

7:30 pm 
Where: Mike Roach’s Garage, 17258 W. Casey Road, Libertyville, IL 
 

Directions to Mike Roach’s Garage: From the intersection of IL Route 120 and IL 
Route 21, go south on Route 21 to Casey Road, turn left (west) on Casey Road. Go 
over two hills and turn into the first driveway on your right. There are two residences 
on this drive. Turn left at the first house and park by the garage. The garage has a 
restroom and heat. Bring a lawn chair. If you get lost call Mike at 708-670-0843. 

              
We would like to thank Mike Roach for agreeing to host our meeting again this 
month. We were last here for our meeting in May 2023. His barns look like those 
built in the 1880s but feature all the comforts of today like heat, running water, and a 
restroom. For anyone who has not been here, it is something you need to see, 
including his collection of pre-war cars including steam cars and Model Ts to a 1935 
Ford V8 phaeton. 
 
 

Dear Waukegan/North Shore members, 
 
Let’s get fired up for our last meeting before our summer hiatus.  We thank 
Mike Roach for hosting this meeting at his garage, which is always a treat 
with his collection of steam cars and other antique vehicles. 
 
We had a great Dust-Off Tour on April 27, with very interesting and 
informative tours of the Warren Township Highway Dept. facility, a restoration 
workshop in southern Wisconsin, and a car collector’s man-cave.  Many 
thanks to Harold Flood for organizing this tour.  Be sure to check out the 
attachment to this month’s email, which is a detailed narrative on this tour 
with many photos.  Thanks to Anna Nelson for putting that together. 
 
 
Your Secretary, 
Jim Greenlee 
 

 
 
 

 
 


